
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 A C E 
E
Y 

Raimie Lavelle Noah 

 
Y
1 

Miles Ariah Liam 

Y
2 

Rueben Geovanny Alfie 

Y
3 

Isabelle X’inah Laug 

Y
4 

Aiden 

 

Kai Olmo 

Y
5 

Cian Jessica Cindy 

Y
6 

Ruth Andrew Paige 

 
Every child has come home 

today with an invitation to 

our Royal Jubilee 

celebrations on Friday 27th 

May at 1:15 pm. 

Please come along and join in 

our celebrations for Her 

Majesty! 

 

This week’s ACE awards 

A = Achievement 

C = Commitment 

E = Effort 
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Attendance Matters 
Class Percentage 

Attendance 

EYFS 79.1% 

Year 1 91.5% 

Year 2 97.7% 

Year 3 88.1% 

Year 4 97.6% 

Year 5 90% 

Year 6 91.4% 

Well done Year 2 who had the 

best attendance this week!  

Year 3 have  

won the best punctuality with 

the least minutes late. 

 

   Loving minds            Hearts Hands 

Weekly 
Newsletter 

 
Friday 20th May 

2022 

Happy Birthday 

this week to  

Jessica,Marli, 

Quintrell, Cian 

& Isla W 

Jubilee Home 

learning 

 
 

 

 

 

 

A reminder that the Jubilee 

home learning for children is 

to be in by Monday 23rd 

May. 

The children were asked to 

interview family members 

about any memories of royal 

events and to bring photos 

or memorabilia to share in a 

mini museum that will be 

part of the school Jubilee 

celebrations. 

Royal 

Jubilee 

School 

Lunches  

Year 6 LCCC 

Visit  

 

 
Please can all parents and 

carers make sure their 

child’s meals are ordered 

every day.   

Meals need to be ordered 

every day by 8:55 am using 

your child’s School Grid 

account.  This will ensure 

our school cook makes 

enough food for all the 

children and your child has 

the meal of their choice.  

 
 

 

 

 

Year 6 had a fun-filled day 

at Lancashire County 

Cricket Ground today. 

As well as participating in 

workshops, the children got 

the opportunity to enjoy 

watching the cricket and 

cheering on Lanky the 

Giraffe in the mascot race. 

The children especially 

enjoyed their new L.C.C.C 

hats. 

 

Bishop’s Visit 

  

  

 
We had a very special visitor 

to our school on Thursday. 

Bishop John came to see our 

wonderful children and was 

given the grand tour of St. 

Ambrose by our amazing GIFT 

team. 

He was very impressed with 

the children and the school 

which put a huge smile on his 

face. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The ‘Eat for Need and 

not for Greed winner this 

week is Year 5 

100% 

Attendance  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Unsurprisingly, Year 6 

achieved 100% attendance last 

week during SATs week. 
As a reward, the children 

enjoyed a non-uniform day on 

Wednesday which the children 

loved. Well done! 
Although we like seeing 

children in their smart 

uniform, it would be great to 

see more classes having a non-

uniform day for having 100% 

attendance for the week. 

 

Be on time! It is important that your 

child attends school every day and on time. 

Children should arrive at 8:45 am ready for 

learning. If your child arrives late for school, 

they must sign in at the office.   
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It has been another wonderful week at St. Ambrose and we are proud of the children and their 

learning. You can see more pictures of their learning on our social media pages. 

 

  

 

 

Early Years loved drawing 

characters from their book of 

the week, ‘The Jolly Postman.’ 

Year 1 loved drawing 

Buckingham Palace using soft 

pastels and chalk. 

Year 2 loved creating pop art 

stamps in art. 
 

Year 3 loved designing a 

jubilee dress in art. 
 

Year 4 loved hearing advice 

from the dentist about how 

to look after our teeth. 

Year 5 loved investigating 

the different parts of a 

flower in science. 
 

Beryl loves a little snuggle 

after a week of working hard 

at school.  

 Year 6 loved meeting Lanky 

the Giraffe. 

 

 Bernard loves being a study 

buddy!  

Loving Our Learning 

 

Website: www.st-ambrose.manchester.sch.uk           Twitter: @stambroserc      Facebook: St Ambrose RC Primary 

http://www.st-ambrose.manchester.sch.uk/
http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0CAcQjRxqFQoTCNC9z8H-5scCFcNXGgodKjsDGw&url=http://www.walkercsl.co.uk/facebook-twitter/&psig=AFQjCNF_qx8_WkTrNPH95vrmf5y22Mbmkw&ust=1441786259192384

